
 
 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT SCRUTINY PANEL – 7TH FEBRAURY 2024 
 

Report of the Director of Finance, Governance and Contracts 
 
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SURVEY 

 
Purpose of the Report 
 
To consider a further draft of the Public Transport Survey. 
 
Action Requested 
 
That the panel notes the survey and decides any amendmnets before issuing. 
 
Reason 
 
To ensure the panel has sufficient background knowledge of the public transport 
provision across the borough, to help with future work programming.   
 
Background 
 
Prior to the first meeting of the Public Transport Scrutiny Panel, a survey was issued 
requesting information from Parish and Town Councils and Borough Councillors 
regarding public transport in their respective areas. The information collated was 
considered at the first meeting of the panel, held on 13th December 2023 and 
members felt that the responses received had not given a thorough representation of 
public transport across the borough. Therefore, it was agreed that a further survey be 
commissioned to capture more information, and to give members more time to 
complete the survey. It is suggested that the survey be sent to borough Councillors, 
Parish and Town Clerks for consideration at Parish and Town Council meetings, and 
some local residents groups to capture more responses in the Loughborough area.  
 
Appendices:   Draft Survey 

   

 
Background Papers: None 
 
Officer to Contact: Sally Watson 
 Democratic Services Officer 
 01509 634969 
 sally.watson@charnwood.gov.uk   
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